
Holiday Message from our Executive Director

As we enter into the holiday season it is important to reflect on this past year. We are filled with deep

gratitude for the unwavering support and generosity you've shown to our mission of providing permanent,

affordable and supportive housing to homeless Veterans. Your time, financial contributions, and steadfast

commitment have made a profound impact, allowing us to continue our mission of making a difference in

the lives of those homeless Veterans who need it most. Whether through volunteering, donating, or

advocating for our work, your involvement has played a crucial role in helping us achieve our goals and

extend our reach to more Veterans and communities. We could not have done it without you.

It has been a very busy year at Veterans’ House Canada as we have hired new staff both in our national

office (Welcome Angella, Steve and Michael!) as well as at the Andy Carswell Building in Ottawa

(Welcome Frank!). These new teammates have allowed us to move forward to helping support homeless

Veterans across Canada.

As we move into the new year, we are excited about the possibilities ahead and the continued partnership

we share. This includes breaking ground on our second project in Edmonton, Alberta! Your kindness has

not only helped us overcome challenges but has also inspired hope and change in the hearts of so many. On

behalf of everyone at Veterans’ House Canada, I want to express our deepest thanks.

May this holiday season bring you peace, joy, and the satisfaction of knowing that your support has truly

made a lasting difference. We look forward to what we can accomplish together in the coming years.

Alan Mulawyshyn

Executive Director


